Dear Neighbor,

Bethel Township Hose Company would like to thank everyone who supported us last year and hope we can count on your support again
this year as we start our 2nd annual Holiday Fundraiser. This Holiday Fundraiser will include fresh wreaths, swags, and centerpieces. We
are asking for your support through the purchase(s) from our Holiday brochure. Our volunteers will be delivering your decorations directly
to your home. Deliveries will take place during the first week of December.

We encourage you to fill out the form below and return it along with your payment in the enclosed envelope. All orders must be received
by October 30th, 2018 along with your payment by cash or check. Please help us to make this fundraiser a success!

The Officers and Members of the Bethel Township Hose Company would like to thank you in advance for your continued support.

Best Wishes for a Joyous Holiday Season!
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